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Minutes 
 
 

SWIMMING POOL TAC PRESENT: 
 

James Batts, Chairman     John O’Connor 
Charles Fischer      August Ursin 
Michael Guerasio      John Wahler 
Jim LePetrie 
 

SWIMMING POOL TAC NOT PRESENT: 
 

Jordan Clarkson      Bob Vincent 
 

STAFF PRESENT: 
 

Thomas Campbell      Mo Madani 
Justin Vogel       Chris Howell 
Marlita Peters       Jim Hammers 
Chip Sellers 
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Time:  10:30 a.m. 
 
Ms. Peters welcomed everyone to the concurrent meeting of the Swimming Pool TAC, Electrical 
TAC and Mechanical TAC. 
 
Roll Call: 
 
Ms. Peters performed roll call for the Swimming Pool TAC.  A quorum was determined with 7 
members present.   
 
Agenda Approval: 
 
Mr. Guerasio entered a motion to approve the agenda for today’s meeting as posted.  Mr. Wahler 
seconded the motion.  The motion passed unanimously with a vote of 7 to 0. 
 
Approval of Minutes from March 24, 2020. 
 
Mr. O’Connor entered a motion to approve the minutes from March 24, 2020 as posted.  Mr. 
Wahler seconded the motion.  The motion passed unanimously with a vote of 7 to 0. 
 
To review and accept interim draft report for research project titled “Evaluation of the 
Cost Impact and Benefit of the 2021 I-Code Changes (Prescriptive Code Changes).”: 
 
Mr. Madani provided the background on this research project for the Committees. 
 
Dr. Raymond Issa, UF provided a detailed summary of the report that included the IBC 
Electrical, Mechanical and Swimming Pool changes and the cost impact, if any, of those 
changes. 
 
TAC Comments:  None 
 
Public Comments:  None 
 
Motion: 
 
Mr. Guerasio entered a motion to accept the interim report as posted.  Mr. Wahler seconded the 
motion.  The motion passed unanimously with a vote of 7 to 0. 
 
Adjournment:   
 
There being no further business before the Committee, the meeting was adjourned at 11:22 a.m. 
 


